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Ms. Madhulla Logan
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Environmental Health Services
Environmental Protection Department
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, #250
Alameda, California 94502-6577
Project 9707

Subject: Seagate Fremont Building C Partial Facility Closure - Proposition 65
Dear Ms, Logan

I look forward to meeting with you February 17 at your offices to discuss our proposed clean up
level and then to tour the areas being closed at Seagate's Building C in Fremont, California.

As we discussed yesterday, [ am enclosing a copy of 22 CCR 12700, the regulations
implementing Proposition 65 for your review.

If you have any technical questions regarding this project, please call me at (510) 651-1257,
651-4846, or page me at (510) 607-8146. All other questions regarding this project should be
directed to Jon Kawamoto at (510) 353-4760.

Sincerely,
An%& MecElligott, P.E.
- Principal

¢: Jon Kawamoto, Seagate
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Attachment: Proposition 65

41547 Chadbourne Drive, Fremont, California 94539 510-651-1257 (voice/fax), TonyMcE@aol.com
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Ms. Madhulla Logan

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency

Environmental Health Services

Environmental Protection Department

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, #250

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Project 9707
“Subject: Proposed Facility Closure Clean-up Level, Deposit Refund Account payment
Dear Ms. Logan

I enjoyed discussing Seagate's Fremont facility closure project with you last Friday. Thank you
for agreeing to assist Seagate, the City of Fremont Fire Department and myself in properly
achieving closure. As you requested, I have enclosed the background information and
calculations that we have used to develop the proposed clean-up level. For you convenience,

I have also included copies of the reference materials used in the analysis. Please also find our
check for $2,000 for the deposit refund account for this project.

We hope that you will have a chance to review this material soon; we would very much appreciate
a site meeting this week if at all possible. Ms. Sukla De of the Fremont Fire Department is
available Tuesday through Thursday. The Seagate Project Manager for this closure, Mr. Jon
Kawamoto, and I are available at your convenience.

Thank you for your assistance in reviewing our proposed health risk based closure clean-up level.
If you have any technical questions regarding the proposal, please call me at (510) 651-1257,
651-4846, or page me at (510) 607-8146. All other questions regarding this project should be
directed to Jon Kawamoto at (510) 353-4760.

Sincerely,

/r ‘

Anthghy S. McElligott, P.E.

Principal

¢: Jon Kawamoto, Seagate

Attachments: Facility Closure Clean-up Level Determination

41547 Chadbourne Drive, Fremont, California 94539 510-651-1257 {voice/fax), TonyMcE@aol.cdm{
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